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2022-2024PTA 

1研October, 2022 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

Circular on becoming a "Parent-Teacher Association" Member 

In the new school year, the Parent-Teacher Association will continue to work with 
the school to create a lively and meaningful school life for our children. All parents of the 
P.1 students and transferred students are welcome to join our "Parent-Teacher
Association."Details are as follows:

1. Each family represents one unit of the "Parent-Teacher Association." 

2. No matter how many children you have in our school, each family only needs to 

pay $100. 

3. Each family can enjoy membership benefits. 

4. The Parent-Teacher Association arranges various activities. PTA members are 

given priority to participate in the activities. 

Members are expected to actively participate in the activities. For enquiries, please 
contact Miss Cheung Yan Ting. 

Yours faithfully, 

戶
Lau Pa 
Chair 
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Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School Parent-Teacher 
2022-2024 PTA circular no. 1 < return it to Ms. Cheung Yan Ting via class teacher> 

Circular on becomin�cher Association" Member 

Reply Slip 

Dear Chairlady, 
I have read the details of the above circular. 

□ I will settle the payment.
口 The membership fee has been paid, and it was paid by the

(name) at the time of admission. 

Student's Name: Parent's Signature: 

Class: Date: 

(class) 


